
Nov. 20, 2018 

To: Mr. Jorge Acevedo 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Air Quality Division 
Michigan DEQ 

Ms. Jenine Camilleri 
Enforcement Unit Supervisor 
DEQ, AQD 

From: Brad Barnett 
Plant Operations Manager 
Facility Engineering and Construction 
Sinai Grace Hospital 
(313) 966-3015 

Regarding DMC Sinai Grace Hospital DEQ Violation Notice: 

Mr. Acevedo, and Ms. Camilleri, 

RECEIVED 

NOV 2 7 2018 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

DMC Sinai Grace Hospital 
6071 W. Outer Drive 

Detroit, Ml 48235 

Concerning the violations cited from the August 3, 2018 visit for emission records, PTI 176-16, Special 
Condition FG-BOILERS, VI. 1-4 and PTI 176-16 FG-GENSETS, VI. 1-5; we have completed and submitted 
the MAERS reporting forms on Nov. 14, 2018. 

We have contacted Derenzo Environmental Services to set up an annual reporting schedule for our 
em issions as well. 

In regards to Act 451 of 1994, as amended, 324.5522 (1) (b), Category II facility fee; we are awaiting 
information regarding our air emission fee; amount and where to send payment. 

A few things occurred over the last few months that caused us to slip into the area of violation. Our last 
Manager left in May 2017, our Director of Plant Ops. resigned and left in May 2018. A new Director 
came on in August 2018 and has since resigned and left as of Nov.9th • I have been Manager since the 
beginning of October, and am seeing now where we have been deficient. 

I hope this information is sufficient and we can resolve things quickly. If there is anything you need 
please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Brad Barnett 


